
DEPARTMENT OF PHtLOSOPHV 
BRYN MAWR COLLEQE 

September 24, 1979 

Mr. Carletón Sprague Smith 
Spanish Institutea, Inc. 
684 Park Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10021 

Dear Mr Smith: 

Thank you for your letter of September 19. I 
note that you are scheduling my lecture for 
Friday, October 19th, at 5:30 P.M. I will 
arrive fct the Institute a little before that 
time. 

The subject of my lecture can be described 
as follows: "An examination of life, freedom, and 
equality as desirable ends for nankind, " or 
perhaps "A Spanish philosopher's views on the 
most desirable ends for mankind: life, freedom, 
and equality of opportunity." 

Looking forward to meeting you, 

Sincerely yours 

José" Ferr.:it-.or Mora 
Professor of Philosophy 
Fairbank Professor in the 

Humanitíes 
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